
From: Shelby Beck <sbeck@craigschools.com>
Subject: Re: Draft 2022-2023 CCSD School Calendar
Date: October 7, 2021 at 3:06:02 PM AKDT
To: Chris Reitan <creitan@craigschools.com>

Hi Chris,

Thank you for preparing this draft. Just a couple of questions.

Is there a reason next year's first quarter ends on a Wednesday? It feels 
funny to have a new quarter start mid-week and then have two inservice 
days (Oct31-Nov1). 

In any event, I can live with it. 

Shelby

On Thu, Oct 7, 2021 at 6:25 AM Chris Reitan <creitan@craigschools.com> 
wrote:
Good morning,

Attached is a draft calendar for the 2022-2023 school year.  The attached 
draft calendar mirrors our current school year calendar, except that the 
dates have been updated.

To date, four staff members have replied with some recommendations to 
improve the draft 2022-2023 school calendar.  If there are modifications 
you wish to propose to the school board for their consideration please 
reply to this email.  I will save all replies and include in the October 
27, 2021 CCSD School Board packet when the Board will be reviewing the 
draft calendar as a first reading.  

Thanks in advance for your help with this matter.  

Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent
creitan@craigschools.com
907-826-3274 ext. 4003


